Light UpBellbrok Parade

The City of Bellbrook is hosting its first annual Light Up
Bellbrook Parade with Christmas in the Park on

Saturday, December 9, 2023, at 5:15 p.m.

The parade route starts at East South Street to South Main Street, to
East Walnut Street, and ends at the former Sugarcreek Elementary
School (51 South East Street).

After the parade, visit the Bellbrook Historical Museum at 42 North
Main Street for free hot dogs, hot apple cider, and photos with the
historic Red Rambler sled! Then visit Bellbrock Park for Christmas in

the Park and tree lighting!

Please visit the City’s website or call
(937) 848-4666 for more information.
We hope to see you therel!




